Transforming Lives

Christel Houseo

International

October 6, 2011

Thank vou for vour support of the 3 annual Christel House Braking the Cycle Ride.
More than 100 motorcycle enthusiasts attended, and the event raised nearly $15,000 to
provide programs and services for Christel House children worldwide.

We are tremendously grateful for your cash donation of received in four
installments of This contribution will go a long way to making a difference in
the lives of the children at Christel House in Indianapolis and around the world.

On behalf of the children of Christel House, a thousand thanks!

Warmest regards,

Cheoft

Cheryl J. Wendling
Senior Vice President
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